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Governor Speaks

Well it’s 2019.  First and formost, I am pleased to tell everyone our 

Needy Family Drive was a great success!  We delivered packages of food, and 

gifts for the kids, to 18 families.  I would like to thank everyone who made 

this happen, from all the folks who came to the Luau, to the people who made 

donations of food and cash, to the generous members who picked names off 

the Christmas tree and bought gifts for the children, and we haven’t 

forgotten the volunteers who packed all the boxes and delivered them.  

Everyone should be very proud to have been a part of this event and proud to 

be a member of our Lodge.

In addition, to those of you who consistently support our functions and 

dinners and breakfasts, and the volunteers, without whom we wouldn’t 

survive,  you all deserve a big thanks and are appreciated much more than you 

know.

The Christmas Parties for the kiddos and adults were great.  With that 

being said,  if you wish to get further involved in the Lodge and it’s activities, 

joining the Board is another way for growth and advancement.

Happy New Year and God Bless Everyone!

Fraternally,
 Ron Woods

  

Lemon Grove
Loyal Order of Moose Lodge 1713
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  Illness and Distress

We have had no notification of anyone who is ill, hurt or in distress.  Remember, if 

wedon’t know we can’t share.

Wishing everyone a happy, safe and blessed New Year.                        

Fraternally,

Prelate, Chad Kolhagen

Jr. Regent, MaryAnn Ramos

Senior Regent

Happy New Year Everyone!!

What an amazing December we had. I want to thank everyone who 
volunteered and made this past month so awesome. Our kids’ 
Christmas party was a big hit and everyone loved that Santa made 
time to stop by to hand out the presents to our Moose family. Our 
Christmas party for the adults was just as good and fun. Maryann 
Ramos and Carlos Verduzco did an amazing job with dinner. The 
white elephant gift exchange was so much fun; we had 28 
members participate.  I hope everyone had a great time at our New 
Year’s Eve party; I was out of town and unable to make it.
 
This month is a little light as we recover from the holidays. We have 
the kitchen closed for a short time but dinner/breakfast will be held 
after the first week is over. Make sure to check out the calendar for 
details.

                      Fraternally, Toni Perez, Sr. Regent



         LOOM

James Cheney – 01/01

Mark Cravens – 01/01

David Johnson – 01/02

Gary Gray – 01/04

J. Garcia – 01/03

Andy Underwood – 01/10

Michael Cates – 01/14

Charles Rogers – 01/14

Alvin Surdez – 01/16

Jody Kravitz – 01/21

Robert Rambeau – 01/22

J. P. Shelton – 01/22

Mike Herman – 01/27

Steve Milligan – 01/27

David Ourset - 01/28

Garry Nippins - 01/28

Robert Mathison – 01/30

Ward “Hoss” Minich – 01/30

WOTM

Virginia Baker – 01/01

Lorainne Lewis - 01/01

Linda Gray – 01/06

Laura Naidus – 01/06

Cassandra Reyes - 01/07

Autumn Ferrugia – 01/10

Nancy Nakatani – 01/10

Pamela Garcia – 01/11

Joanne Hoxie - 01/11

Patricia Davis – 01/14

Sandra Wright - 01/14

Karyn Johnson – 01/18

Elizabeth Johnston - 01/20

Diane Nemeth – 01/20

Hannah Zahn – 01/21

Judy Sisson - 01/22

Ann Hope – 01/23

Keely Peterson – 01/25

Laurie Connolly – 01/27

   Happy Birthday From Lemon Grove Lodge

Bring this coupon to the Social Quarters during your Birthday month and receive a 

complimentary beverage. This includes: Well Drink, Pint of Draft Beer, or Non-Alcoholic 

Soda.

I’m Too Young To Be This Old
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Upcoming Events...
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Rev C

––––––

●  January 5th thru 13th Kitchen Closed for Cleaning & Remodel 

● Jan 13,20,27 – Legion Breakfast (20th), Annie cooking Full 
Menu

● Jan 16,23,30 Burgers by our Teams SVBT and Romo Bros. 

● Jan 14 – Shelly Huber making Chili with Corn Bread & Dessert

● Jan 21 - Teresa making her delicious tacos w/Beans & Rice

● Jan 28 – Lina Mackey is bringing back her great Albondigas

● Jan  4 – Romo Bros. Doing Steak/Fish Dinner Always Great!!!

● Jan 11 – Sandra Wright Making 4 U Turkey & Provolone on

   Sourdough Bread and Homemade Potato Salad  

● Jan 18 – Chef Underwood, Filet Mignon, Red Roasted Potatoes, 

  Caramelized Carrots & Surprise Dessert   YUMMY!!

● Jan 25 –Chicken Alfredo w/Broccoli, Salad, G. Bread,Dessert


